

Trotwood Chamber 5790 Denlinger Road Trotwood OH 45426 www.trotwoodchamber.org

> February 2018 Volume 13 Issue 2

A New Year A New Beginning

We welcome our newest board member, Wendy Archer. Wendy represents Friendship Village and we are so pleased to have her on the Trotwood Chamber Board. We are so thankful to have a caring board of directors, city leaders, businesses and residents. You are the nuts and bolts that help to keep our Chamber growing and prospering.

Trotwood Chamber of Commerce has completed its 2018 Schedule of Events (a copy of the schedule is included in this newsletter). We invite you to attend some if not all of these events. If your business wants to host/sponsor an event, please call the Chamber at 937.837.1484 or email mbat-tle@trotwoodchamber.org.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED Trotwood Chamber is looking for dedicated worker to help with the various activities planned for 2018. If you are interested in volunteering, please call the Chamber at 937.837.1484 or Email: mbat-

tle@trotwoodchamber.org.

Marie Battle, Executive Director

WINTER DRIVING TIPS

- · Winterize your vehicle.
- Accelerate & decelerate slowly.
- Slow down!
- Double the "margin of safety."
- Get to know your brakes.
- Use inertia to carry you up hills.
- Never warm up your car in a garage or any enclosed space.
- Keep your gas tank at least half full.
- Be extra careful!
- Stay home if you can.



Officers

President Jim Pierce North Dayton School of Discovery

President Elect Marlon Howard Trotwood Madison City Schools

Treasurer
Sandra Monaghan
Salem Woods
Apartments

Board of Directors

Wendy Archer Friendship Village

Dr. Karen Celik New York Pizzeria

Stacy Douglas Maria-Joseph Living Care Center

Bruce Kettelle Totally Trotwood

Quincy Pope Sr. City of Trotwood

Deborah Smith Winn's Enterprises

Kimberly Willis Pinnacle Senior Care

Executive Director Marie Battle, CAP

In This Issue

Executive Director's
Note
Winter Driving Tips
Schedule of Events
Membership
Information Corner
BWC
Hunter Consulting Company



2018 Trotwood Chamber of Commerce



Friday, March 23

Business After Five J.W.'s Wine Cellar 5:30-6:30 p.m.

Tuesday, April 26

Workplace Safety
Maria-Joseph Living Care Center
11:30 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Friday, May 11

Mothers' Day Recognition 11:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m.

June

Business Expo 5:00-7:00 p.m.

Thursday, July 12

Identity Theft North Dayton School of Discovery 7:30-9:30 a.m.

Friday, September 14

Annual Golf Outing Meadowbrook Golf Course 7 a.m. – 1 p.m.

Wednesday, October 3

Coffee with a Cop Friendship Village 7:30-9:00 a.m.

Thursday, November 8

Annual Meeting/Silent Auction Businesses of the Year Friendship Village 5:30-8:30 p.m.

Mark your calendar and plan to attend these events. Contact Trotwood Chamber of Commerce at 937.837.1484 or email mbattle@trotwoodchamber.org if you would like sponsors or volunteers for any of these events.



The following businesses have renewed their membership for 2018

Dayton Nutra Foods Greater St. John Missionary Baptist Church Maria-Joseph Living Care Center North Dayton School of Discovery Salem Woods Apartments



so very much for investing in our com-

munity by renewing your membership with Trotwood Chamber of Commerce.



New Member

Pinnacle Senior Care 3033 Kettering Blvd.—Suite 101 Moraine OH 45439 Contact: Kimberly Willis

Phone: 937.815.5635

Information Corner



Cordially invites you to a

Black History Celebration

(an evening of fine dining & Dancing) Saturday, February 24, 2018 Common's Lounge, 5790 Denlinger Road 5:00-7:00 p.m.

FREE of Charge—Food catered by Taste. RSVP to 937.837.5581 x 1274

February 28

Northern Chambers Coalition

Legislative Affairs Luncheon with Ohio Auditor David Yost 11:30-1:00 p.m.

TJ Chumps, 7050 Executive Blvd. Huber Heights, OH

Day One Dad presented by "Fatherhood is Power" Saturday, March 17, 24, 31 and April 7, 10 a.m.—2 p.m. North Dayton School of Discovery, 3901 Turner Road Dayton OH 45415

For information contact lim Pierce 937.219.3471





www.rxcut.com/URX12100

PRESCRIPTION SAVINGS CARD

THIS CARD IS ACTIVE

Member ID: URX12100 RxGroup: **URX12100 RxBIN:** 013824

RxPCN: **RXCUT FAMILY COVERAGE**



Helpdesk: 1-800-808-1213

www.rxcut.com/URX12100

Present this free card at the pharmacy whether you have prescription insurance or not. Savings can be as much as 87%. Share this card with your family and friends, it can even be used to fill your pet meds. This card is reusable and never expires.



STEP 1 Visit our website and use the pharmacy price search or call 1-800-808-1213 for the lowest price in your area.



at the pharmacy and start saving!

ATTENTION PHARMACIST: THIS CARD IS ACTIVATED AND ENTITLES THE MEMBER TO ALL PRESCRIPTION DRUG BENEFITS ASSOCIATED WITH THE BIN AND GROUP NUMBERS (PER STATE AND FEDERAL LAW). IF YOU HAVE ANY ISSUES IN PROCESSING THIS CARD, PLEASE CALL US AT 800-808-1213

THIS IS NOT INSURANCE-VOID WHERE PROHIBITED BY LAW

The program administrator may obtain fees from pharmacies based on your purchases in order to support this program.



Taking care of business

Use your Store Purchasing Card to get discounted pricing on office supplies





Ohio Safety Congress & Expo March 7-8, 2018 Greater Columbus Convention Center More details in the following weeks at www.bwc.ohio.gov





Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation

Want to start an employee health and wellness program at NO COST to you?

Learn more about BWC's Better You, Better Ohio!

https://www.bwc.ohio.gov/employer/services/ SandH/BtrYouBtrOhioOverview.asp

BWC Proposes Reducing Premium Rates for Private Employers by 12%



The Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation announced it's calling for a 12% reduction in premium rates for private employers beginning July 1 from its board of directors.

Should the 12% reduction be approved, private employers would see significant savings totaling \$163.5 million over this year's premiums, which by the way, according to a BWC press release, "are already at their lowest rates in at least 40 years."

The Ohio Bureau of Workers' Compensation (BWC) credits Ohio employers for their continued commitment to reducing workplace injuries as one of the reasons such a reduction can take place. Bureau administrator and CEO, Sarah Morrison said in a press release, "we know the less employers spend on premiums, the more they can invest in their communities and in safer work environments for their employees. And when that happens, we all benefit."

The board is scheduled to vote on the request February 23rd

ATTENTION:

Self-Insured Employers - SI 40's

By now, you should have already received your assessment invoices by mail. Please be advised the payment due date means your payment must post to your account **by the due date** to be considered "on time."

THERE IS NO GRACE PERIOD

For your convenience, the BWC has provided several payment options:

- Electronic Check
- Automated Clearing House Transfer
- Credit Card
- Check by Mail

Be sure to include the policy number on the check and attach the stub included with the invoice. Neglecting to do this will delay payment processing. For more information contact BWC. **S140's are due February 28th**



It is Time to Think Safety

Below are a few suggestions from American Safety & Health Management Consultants President Gary Hanson, who suggests you consider these specific topics when reviewing your safety program:

- What are the key OSHA standards that will impact your business?
- Are all required written programs and policies up to date?
- Has an appropriate level management representative been designated to oversee the company safety program?
- All equipment is inspected and guarded.







Heritage 4

Academies^{*}

Independent Living
Assisted Living
Health Care
Rehabilitation Center



NEWYORK

Pizzeria Restaurant

trotwoodpizza.com 498 E. Main Street Trotwood Ohio 45426 Store: 937.837.3333 Fax: 937.837.3334



North Dayton School of Discovery (NDSD)

3901 Turner Road Dayton OH 45415 Phone: 937-219-3471 Contact: Jim Pierce

ipierce@heritageacademies.com

5790 Denlinger Rd. Ste. 4011 Trotwood OH 45426 Phone: 937.837.1484 Fax: 937.837.1508 Www.trotwoodchamber.org

